
                                                  THE BISHOPS SCHOOL, CAMP 

                                                      SECOND SHIFT  

                               REPORT ON MARATHI DIWAS CELEBRATION 

 

“We are proud to be raised in 

Maharashtra, we are proud of the Marathi 

language and we are very proud of our 

culture” 

Marathi being the official language of the 

state of Maharashtra, the main focus of this celebration was to promote the 

Maharashtrian culture amongst the Students of The Bishop’s School 

Camp, Junior Section Second Shift. The celebration was held on 27th 

January, 2023.  

 The program commenced with an Introduction on the importance of 

Marathi Diwas by Mrs. Varsha Sagar Deshmukh.  

The opening prayer in Marathi was done by our Junior School Supervisor, 

Miss. Mayura Barsay 

Arman Sharma and Kabir Joshi of Class II enlightened the audience on the  

importance of the Marathi language in their speech. Quotations in Marathi  

were shared by Vedanshh Thakkar , Shardul Dolare and Samarjeet 

Chalukya.  

Neev Lodha, brought forth a few facts about Marathi.  

Students of Classes 1 and 2 showcased their talent through a dance 

performance on the song ‘’Mee Marathi’’. They were elegantly dressed in 

the cultural outfit called ‘Kashta’ , adding a pure Maharashtrian touch 

appropriate for the occasion. 

Mrs. Varsha Deshmukh then entertained the students by imitating various 

cartoon characters. 

The program concluded with a word of appreciation for all the participants 

by our Supervisor, Miss. Barsay. Ma’am also motivated the students to 

learn and speak in Marathi. 

The vote of thanks was then given by Miss. Riya Thorat. This was followed 

by the singing of our National Anthem. 



 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Sheryil Dawson 

Assistant Teacher.  


